
 

 

 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 

                                                          November 6, 2013 
 

 

 

Dear Friends:  

 

     On behalf of the people of Michigan, it gives me great pleasure to welcome you to 

the 2013 Fall Conference for the Institute of Electrical and Electronics Engineers (IEEE) 

hosted by the Southeast Michigan Section.  

 

     I would like to applaud this yearly affair that seeks to promote and support the career 

and public policy interests of IEEE members in the U.S. and in the Southeastern 

Michigan region. It brings me great pleasure to see this important profession preserved, 

and I would like to thank you for making this event a yearly occurrence.  

 

     Again, welcome to the 2013 Fall Conference for the Institute of Electrical and 

Electronics Engineers (IEEE) hosted by the Southeast Michigan Section.  As you gather 

for thoughtful discussion and fellowship, please accept my very best wishes for an 

enjoyable and memorable event.   

 

                                                        
Sincerely, 

                                                       
      Rick Snyder 
      Governor 
 
 


